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While the cap and trade approach of SB 1530 is not as effective an approach as a carbon fee, it
is a big improvement over the status quo and offers a path towards directly addressing climate
change. The bill also includes accommodations for communities most impacted by the
changes which should improve its chances for passage, and it will provide a model for other
states to implement as we move towards a national policy to address climate change.
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